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   The Section of Hospital Pharmacists (Sekce nemocničních lékárníků, SNL) is an expert
section of the Czech Pharmaceutical Society of the Czech Medical Association J. E. Purkyne. It
mainly associates pharmacists from hospital pharmacies but also other professionals interested
in hospital pharmacy.

  

   SNL is a member of the European Association of Hospital Pharmacists (EAHP) and it takes
part in their events.

  

   SNL regularly organizes professional events. The largest of them are the Congresses of
Hospital Pharmacy which have been held each November since 1996 and One-day Meetings of
Hospital Pharmacy taking place in May every year. Currently, an updated version of the
conception is being in process; its final version should be launched in summer 2010.

  

   The main objectives of the field are stipulated in the Conception of Hospital Pharmacy which
the section developed and approved in 2000.

  

    

     CONTACTS:
     The Section of Hospital Pharmacists Board (2015 - 2018):
  

    

     President:
     PharmDr. Petr Horák
  

   Fakultní nemocnice Motol, Praha
   e-mail:  petr.horak@fnmotol.cz
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     Vicepresident (agenda foreign relations, education, chairman of the
organizing committee of the congresses)
     PharmDr. Marek Lžičař
  

   Fakultní nemocnice u Sv. Anny, Brno
   e-mail:  marek.lzicar@fnusa.cz

  

    

     Vicepresident (agenda internal affairs, financing, communication with the
state administration)
     Mgr. Michal Hojný
  

   IKEM Praha

  

   e-mail:  hojny@lekarnici.cz

  

    

     Scientific Secretary
     PharmDr. Martin Šimíček
  

   Fakultní nemocnice u Sv. Anny, Brno
   e-mail:  martin.simicek@fnusa.cz

  

    

     Coordinator of Working Groups
     PharmDr. Lenka Doležalová
  

   Masarykův Onkologický Ústav Brno
   e-mail:  dolezalova@mou.cz
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